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Friday 20th May 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As you all know it is the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee this year and as part of the celebrations we have decided to 
celebrate as a school on Monday 6th June.  
 
On this day, we would like to ask that each child wears something coloured red, white, blue, or a combination 
of the three. We will also be having a street party on the school field, if your child has school dinners, brunch 
bags will be available for that day for children who have universal meals in reception, year 1 and year 2. 
Children who have free school meals in years 3-6 will also be able to have brunch bag. All other children will 
need a packed lunch for this day.   
 
During the day the children will be focusing on a different period of the Queen’s life and will be preparing an 
exhibition for Grandparents (or parents if grandparents are not available) to take a trip down memory lane and 
revisit some key aspects of her life. The exhibition will be taking place on Friday 10th and Monday 13th June. 
Please see below the relevant time slot for your child’s year group.   
 

Friday 10th June Monday 13th June 
8.45am-9.30am  Year 6  8.45am-9.30am  Year 2 

9.45am-10.30am Year 5 9.45am-10.30am Year 1 

10.45am- 11.30am Year 4 10.45am- 11.30am Nursery 

13.00pm-13.45pm Year 3    

14.00pm-14.45pm Reception   

 
 
We are all looking forward to celebrating this with the children and having an opportunity for grandparents to 
share this historic occasion.  
 
Best wishes. 
 
Mrs Libby Lock 
Geography and History leader 
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